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Bulletin: 11-002 
   

Date:    February 10, 2011   
 
To:   District Fiscal Directors 
 
From: Cathy McKim 
 
Re:   SCCOE Holiday Closures 
 
The Santa Clara County Office of Education will be closed on Monday, February 14th and 
Friday, February 18th in observance of President’s Day Holidays. 
 
Warrants scheduled for pickup on these days will be available the following days. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please distribute this information to those in your organization that would need to know. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


